
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2023 

Welcome to the December edition of our FEPIS newsletter. We are now approaching the end 
of the year and term and would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a happy 
New Year.  
 
Christmas Fayre  

We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone who helped make the Christmas Fayre 
possible! Thank you to all the parents and children who attended and showed their support, 
and to everyone that took the time to help us set up and run stalls. There was a lot of hard 
work put into organising it and thanks to everyone and their donations, it was a huge success! 
We’ve raised an amazing £4,221.18 to be split between the Infant and Junior school. This is 
an incredible amount! 
 
FEPIS Team Announcements 

We are very pleased to announce that thanks to previous fundraising events we have been 
able to give just shy of £2,000 towards purchasing new play equipment and benches for the 
children to enjoy at lunchtime.  
 
We have also been able to give £250 to each year group for them to spend on resources for 
the year.  
 
FEPIS Meeting 
There will be a meeting taking place on Tuesday 23rd January at 9am to discuss ways we can 
fundraise for the school. Anyone who’d like to attend is welcome! We look forward to seeing 
you there.  
 
Class Fundraising  
Thank you so much to everyone for their class fundraising purchases. The total amount raised 
is yet to be confirmed.  
 
Discos  
We have two upcoming discos planned – one in February and another in July. The dates for 
these haven’t been determined yet but they are in the works and we will keep everyone 
updated. 
 
 
 
 

Friends of East Preston Infant School 
 



Clothing Bin  
If you’re having a clear out over Christmas then just a quick reminder that we have the green 
bin located outside the old Rascals building which you can use to drop off any unwanted 
clothing. The following items can be accepted:  
 
- Men’s / Ladies’ and children’s clothing 
- Paired shoes  
- Handbags, bags, ties and belts 
- Bed linen, towels and soft toys  
 
Contact us 
If you are interested in joining the FEPIS team, please contact us at fepis@epinf.co.uk. We are 
also on Facebook and will use this as the main communication point, so please like our page 
to keep up to date with all announcements.  
 
Thank you as always for your support and Merry Christmas! 
 
Claire, Becky, Scarlett, Carolina, Sharon and Kelly  
The FEPIS team 
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